
 

 
 
 
 
 

Year 11 Revision & Key Milestones – Autumn Term 
 
Tracked Revision – Phase 1 
 
Although revision has already begun within some departments, immediately after half term we will launch the first 
phase of our Focused Revision Weeks. During this period, students are encouraged to attend revision sessions either 
at lunchtime or after school, following the timetable provided on the final page of this letter. 
 
Our expectation is that every student attends at least three sessions per week. Students will receive rewards for 
attendance, alongside weekly spot prizes and an entry into a grand prize draw at the end of the phase. Attendance at 
revision will be monitored weekly via Arbor. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Year Office. 
This first phase will run for four school weeks starting week commencing Monday 3rd November and will lead directly 
into the Christmas mock examinations. 
 

 
One Click Revision 
 

As part of our support for Year 11 in the build-up to GCSEs, we are launching One Click Revision from Monday 3rd 
November. This weekly programme provides a short, focused revision task for each subject, accessible via Google 
Classroom. Students are encouraged to spend around 15 minutes per subject each week, completing tasks at home. 
Teachers will revisit the previous week’s tasks in lessons through short activities or starters. Access is restricted to 
Year 11 students, but we encourage you to ask your child to show you the programme once it launches. Your support 
in encouraging weekly engagement is greatly appreciated. 
 
In addition to this, guidance on revision techniques for students and parents can be found on the school website here. 
Students who revise independently are more confident going into their exams and give themselves the best chance of 
success. 
 

 
KS4 Parents’ Evening 
 
Our KS4 Parents’ Evening will take place on Wednesday 12th November. This event provides an important opportunity 
for you to meet with your child’s subject teachers and discuss their progress. Full details, including booking 
arrangements, will be shared after half term. 

 
Winter Mock Season 
 
Year 11 students will sit their mock examinations during the weeks commencing Monday 1st December and Monday 
8th December. A full timetable, along with further guidance, will be shared with you after half term. It is essential that 
students are present in school for all examinations, so we kindly ask that you avoid booking medical or other routine 
appointments during this period wherever possible. 
 
Year 11 is a challenging year with high expectations, but please be assured that we are fully committed to supporting 
our students every step of the way. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

    
 
Mr Lenham 
Assistant Headteacher
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